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A meeting of the Governing Body was held this day at 2.00pm in the Riley Auditorium.  
 
 
Present: Ms Minghella, Dr Zhang, Professor Parker, Dr Follini, Professor 

Lahr, Professor Gibson, Professor Griffiths, Professor 
Dunajski, Professor van Veen, Professor Tasioulas, Professor 
Lazar, Dr Stillman, Ms Wyburd, Pr



4.  2022 Committee Plans Update 
 
Dr Foster presented a draft programme of events for the 50th anniversary of co-
education at Clare. This is still a work in progress, with speakers for some of the 
distinguished lectures yet to be confirmed. The Relics Regatta, which took place 
in April, was the first event of the anniversary year, but the official opening event 
will take place on 21 October with Polly O’Hanlon delivering the first of the 
distinguished lectures.   
 
The Master confirmed that she is in touch with the Heads of House of Churchill 
and King’s, and they will be invited to one of the events in Clare during 2022-23. 
 

5.  Conservation Committee 
 
Dr Follini, chair of the Conservation Committee, advised the Governing Body that 
the Committee was in the process of drawing up a proposed ‘4-year plan’ on how 
public rooms and the Fellows’ Library are currently used by College members, as 
a part of its watching brief over 


